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Dear Mom-to-be, 

 

The Reproductive Health Program at Hastings Prince Edward Public Health would like to 
congratulate you on your pregnancy.  We are here to help you have the healthiest pregnancy 
and newborn possible. 

A public health nurse is available to speak with you about having a healthy pregnancy, 
preparing to be a parent, and can help you and your baby get off to a good start with 
breastfeeding information and support.  A public health nurse can also help connect you with 
programs in the community. 

When you sign this letter, your health care provider will send your contact information to Public 
Health.  A public health nurse will get in touch to let you know about programs and services, like 
prenatal classes, that can support you with your pregnancy and birth.  

We look forward to speaking with you soon. 

Reproductive Health Program 
Hastings Prince Edward Public Health 

 

FOR CLIENT USE 

 

I, _________________________________________, consent to the release of my contact 
                             (Name of mom-to-be – Please print)  

information to the Reproductive Health Program at Hastings Prince Edward Public Health for 

reproductive health services. 

Expectant parent’s signature:   

Telephone number:   

E-mail address:    

Date:   

 

FOR HEALTH CARE PROVIDER USE 

Please fax this page to Hastings Prince Edward Public Health at 613-966-4363. 

 


